BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS
CHESTER, CT

The Board of Assessment Appeals for the Town of Chester will meet on Wednesday,
September 9, 2015, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m.

By Statute this meeting may only review automotive assessments on the Grand List dated
October 1, 2014. No appointment is necessary however you must appear in person
bringing all documentation to support your value as of October 1, 2014.

The appeals will be heard at the Chester Town Hall in the Assessor’s Office in the rear of
the building on the second floor at 203 Middlesex Ave.



